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Dear Mr. Bame,
 
Please see the attached correspondence from Chairman Bo Mazzetti regarding the
above referenced matter. Do not hesitate to contact me if you have any issues with
the attachment. Thank you.
 
Warm Regards,
 
Suzette Hernandez
Administrative Officer to Chairman Mazzetti
Rincon Band of Luiseño Indians
One Government Center Lane | Valley Center, CA 92082
Tribal Office:  | Cell: 
Email:  
 
 

This message is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient,
or the employee or agent responsible for delivering the message to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or
copying of this message is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by replying to the sender
of this E-Mail by return E-Mail or by telephone.   In accordance with Internal Revenue Service Circular 230, we advise you that if this email contains
any tax advice, such tax advice was not intended or written to be used, and it cannot be used, by any taxpayer for the purpose of avoiding penalties that
may be imposed on the taxpayer.
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VIA EMAIL ONLY 
 

December 1, 2021 
 
Mr. David Bame 
Chair, San Diego County IRC 
1600 Pacific Highway, Room 402 
San Diego, CA   92101 
redistricting@sdcounty.ca.gov  
 
RE:      Redistricting of San Diego County 
 
To Members of the Redistricting Commission:  
 
I write again on behalf of the Rincon Band of Luiseño Indians to respectfully ask you to ensure that the 
Tribal Reservations in Inland North County are maintained in a North County Supervisorial District. 
 
The independent and self-governing Nations, including the Reservations, of Rincon, Pala, La Jolla, Los 
Coyotes, Mesa Grande, Pauma/Yuima and San Pasqual are currently contained within one Supervisor 
District. We urge you to maintain their current placement within a North County district. 
 
Doing so would ensure that the important community and intergovernmental ties we have forged with our 
neighbors will be maintained. 
 
We value the deep and longstanding community and intergovernmental ties with our neighbors in the 
unincorporated communities, such as Valley Center, Bonsall, Fallbrook and Rainbow and the incorporated 
cities of Oceanside, Vista, San Marcos and Escondido.   
 
For the Sovereign Tribal Reservations in North County, it is important that we continue to be part of a 
single North County Supervisor District, one that comprises the coastal and urban and rural communities 
that make up North County.  These are our historic lands and we ask that you ensure that our voices 
continue to be heard. 
  
Regarding the Commission’s current draft maps, the current Draft Map 13a v.1-6 comes closest to 
representing a district that would ensure genuine and fair representation for the Sovereign Tribal 
Reservations of North County.  
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
Bo Mazzetti 
Tribal Chairman 
 




